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MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA
1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita Manila

The OIC, Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REPORT ON THE CONDUCTED RETRIEVAL OF STOLEN 
BOAT AT SITIO PEVAGPALA, BARANGAY ALACALIAN, 
TAYTAY, PALAWAN ON OCTOBER 26, 2022

Forwarded is the memorandum dated November 2, 2022 from CENRO Taytay along 
with the Report on the conducted Retrieval of stolen boat at Sitio Pinagpala, Barangay alacalian, 
Taytay, Palawan.

The retrieval activity was conducted on October 26, 2022 by the personnel of CENRO 
Taytay, Protected Area Management Office (PAMO) of Malampaya Sound Protected 
Landscape and Seascape (MSPLS) 3rd Marine Company, and MBLT. The team successfully 
retrieved the stolen boat in the dense area of Puting Buhangin, Sitio Pinagpala, Barangay 
Alacalian, Taytay, Palawan.
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